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Dear WFWP USA 
 

Many Thanks! I cannot find words to express our 
gratitude to all of you. 
  

Even with our very bad situation of the coronavirus, we 
open the center for children because they have not 
gone to school nearly for one year in this year and still 

cannot go. For poor children, online education is NOT 
working as they have lots of children in one family and 
they have only one or two mobile devices and many 
families do not have internet. 
  

Our Center is only the place where they can study in 
our area. Therefore, we did not close our center. We 
arranged the schedules to control the number of 
children, and take care of providing face masks and 
wash hands often. 
  

Also for teachers who are university students, they 
need work as they are also from poor families and they 
are suffering in paying for their tuition each semester. I 
have been providing a small amount of money for them 
as they sincerely work for the children.  
  

Sincerely, 
Fusayo Irikura 
President, WFWP Jordan 
  

Absalam, Muhammad Qatawi, and Yafa (project core 
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